slough trading estate

HAVE YOUR SAY

SEGRO and Slough Borough Council is set to launch
a public consultation for the proposed renewal of

the Simplified Planning Zone (SPZ) on the Slough
Trading Estate which is due to expire in 2014.

The consultation will start on Friday 10™ January and
run to Friday 21 February 2014.

The SPZ grants advance planning permission for
certain types of development within a designated
area over a period of 10 years. Development
proposed within the site during this period would
not require a separate planning application subject
to meeting conditions agreed with Slough Borough
Council beforehand.

Founded in 1920, the Slough Trading Estate is home
to 400 companies employing some 17,500 people
and has benefited from the SPZ since 1994 helping
to deliver jobs and growth in the region.

WE WILL BE RUNNING TWO
PUBLIC EXHIBITION EVENTS TO
PRESENT THE SPZ.

DATES:
Wednesday 22" January 2014, ®
8am - 7/pm
Monday 3™ February 2014,
8am - 7pm

VENUE:

Slough Aspire Centre,

350 Edinburgh Avenue,

Slough Trading Estate, SL1 4TU
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Your views are important to us and we look forward to welcoming you to the public exhibition.
For more information on the plans, please visit: www.slough.gov.uk/planningpolicy or

www.SEGRO.com/slough/spz
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